
EARLY CHILDHOOD NEWSLETTER 
 

WEEK OF APRIL 4, 2022  
 
 
THEME:  We began working on our unit based on the story Over in the 
Meadow by Ezra Jack Keats. We also worked on our Easter theme. 
 
CONCEPTS INTRODUCED:  We introduced the letter T this week. We 
reviewed colors and shapes and we practiced the concept of big and 
little, as well as positional words, in our bins this week.  
 
CLASSROOM ACTIVITIES:  We made turtles for the letter T and we 
made April placemats. We will be making a chick in an egg and 
completing the letter T page in our letter book. 
 
NEXT WEEK’S THEME:  Next week, we will continue working on our 
unit based on the story Over in the Meadow. We will finish working on 
our Easter theme and introduce the letter U.  
 
FIELD TRIPS:  We are excited to announce that field trips are back! We 
will be attending a performance of Rapunzel at the Beverly Arts Center 
on Friday, April 22 and we will be going to Brookfield Zoo on 
Wednesday, May 11. Parents are strongly encouraged to join us on 
these trips so please mark your calendars! More information about the 
trips will be sent home soon. 
 
SAVE THE DATE:  

 Friday, April 15 – No School 

 Monday, April 18 – No School 

 Friday, April 22 – Field Trip to Beverly Arts Center 9:30-12:00 

 Monday, April 25 – Remote Learning Day for EC/Prek students – 
Early Childhood Screenings 

 Friday, May 6 – No Early Childhood classes – District Early 
Dismissal Day 

 Wednesday, May 11 – Field Trip to Brookfield Zoo (More 
information coming soon) 

 

 
 


